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More about COMPASS Wealth Management, LLC

COMPASS Wealth Management,
LLC is a client-focused wealth
management firm dedicated to
providing superior advice to
individuals, families, and
corporate retirement plans.

Our wealth management services
include investment management,
retirement and gift planning,
education funding, and other
advisory services.

We take pride in offering you
expert financial advice along with
personalized service.  Assisting
you in reaching your financial
goals is our business and we take
that responsibility very seriously.

For details on the selection
criteria used to determine the
recipients of the FIVE STAR
Wealth Manager award, please
visit our web site.

If you would prefer NOT to
receive future editions of The
COMPASS Chronicle, please send
an e-mail with "UNSUBSCRIBE" in
the subject line and you will be
removed from the distribution list.

Home Price Growth Returning to a
More Sustainable Rate

It is certain that, after a series of fast-paced increases

that peaked in late 2013, the rate of home price

increases is moderating. As of November, the Case-

Shiller Index is showing that home prices are growing

at 4.3% year-over-year, which is a much slower rate

compared to nearly a 14% pace reported in 2013. The

prices recovered about 82% of the previous high, and

14 states are currently either above or close to the

previous 2006 peak. Nonetheless, Nevada, Florida,

Arizona, and a few other states still remain 20% or

more below the peak, and it will certainly take many

years for those prices to return to their pre-recession

level.  On the positive side, slower-growing prices are

good news for prospective buyers and for the health of

the housing market in general, as they should improve

housing affordability, providing an essential boost to

this so far anemic housing recovery.

As we predicted in "Is the
Housing Recovery Stalling?"
which appeared in The
COMPASS Chronicle in
October 2013, housing price
appreciation did moderate in
2014 after jumping in 2013.

The current low interest rate
environment and strengthening
employment picture support a
healthy housing market,
though price appreciation is
not expected to return to 2013
levels.
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